
OSHClub News 
Before School / After School Care Program  
 

TERM 2 Week 1 - Outside of School Hours Care 

Hello to the parents and carers of our Newington Wyvern House OSHClubers  

 
Immunisation Records 
Thank you to the parents who have been submitting their child’s immunisation record. This 
is a requirement of enrolled children at OSHClub and we urge you to submit one as soon as  
possible, if you haven’t already or you may risk having your account with OSHClub  
suspended. You will need to provide us with our own copy as we do not access them from  
your child’s school enrolment. You can email photos or scans of the document at 
oshclub.newington@gmail.com.  
 
Alternatively you can text a photo of the document to 0428 131 700 and we will print the 
immunisation form for you. We can also photocopy originals onsite if necessary.  
We have be providing parents with further information regarding NSW immunisation laws,  
so please take time to read through this when you are at the service.  
 
Booking and Enrolment Reminders 
Thank you to all parents who have been booking their children in prior to attending 
OSHClub before and after school care. Bookings do not roll over from Term 1 to Term 2, so you  
will need to rebook your child’s regularly attended days. By booking in advanced you are helping  
us provide your children with the safest quality care  
 
Holiday Program Updates 
Thank you to all the staff, parents and students who helped us have another great holiday  
program period over the Easter break. Our holiday program students enjoyed a range of fun 
and engaging activities that helped them learn new skills in the areas of sports, art and socialising. 
One of the most successful activities enjoyed by the children was an 2 part exercise in which they 
collected organic materials in a scavenger hunt, that were then used in a home-made loom 
and weaving artwork! The photos below show some of the students beautiful results. 
 

 
Above: Jacob, Aleks and Jack show off their creations. 
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              Above: Ben and his beautiful loom.                    Above: Adhi and his leafy creation. 

 

       
Above: Ben, Oscar and Josh hold up their handmade looms. 

 
If you have any feedback from the most recent holiday program or suggestions for  
upcoming ones, please don’t hesitate to tell Eleanor or Pamela. 
 
Upcoming Holiday Program Dates 
The June/July holiday program dates run from Monday June 30th to Friday July 11th. Bookings 
can now be made online through www.oshclub.com.au. The specific program with all included 
incursions and excursions will be available online from the 30th of May. 
 
 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
Before Care 
Activities 

 
What I did 
during the 
holidays 

Make a paper 
plane  

Legomania  Connect 4 Evacuation drill 

 
After Care 
Activities 

Indoor soccer 
and term 2 

goals 

Touch rugby and 
rubber band 

bracelets  

 
Hama beads 
and dodge  

ball 
 

Jewellery 
making and 

evacuation drill 

Leadership 
development & 

kids surveys 

Parent Information 

OSHC program phone: 0428 131 700 

Coordinator: Eleanor Whale 

2IC: Pamela Alvarado 

OSHClub Assistants: Stephen O’Sullivan and Natalya Heidler 

OSHClub Head Office: 03 85649000  

 

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember this is Free!! Please create an 

account online at www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via 

your online account. For on the day bookings please contact the Coordinator direct at the 

program. 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/

